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September 2018 
 
Dear Partners and Friends, 
 
Thank you for your prayers and support. We are so grateful to have partners to stand with us in 
our mission work. We have received many good reports from the Children’s Homes in 
Myanmar and Kenya and we want to share about it in this month’s newsletter. 
 

 In July Roger and Isaac spent time at the Children’s Home in 
Myanmar.  They took photos of each child and spoke to them 
individually. They also ministered to them as a group. The children 
are doing very well at school and are healthy and learning the Word 
of God. We now have 42 children and are planning on adding a third 
floor to the Children’s Home in Yangon, Myanmar. We are very 
blessed by their progress at school and their growth spiritually. 
 
One of the girls from the Myanmar Children’s Home, Mercy who is 
18 is attending a school to learn to make clothes. She is very excited 
to have this opportunity to learn this skill. Mercy sends her deep 
appreciation to all our partners for giving her this opportunity. 
Mercy has been with us from the start of the Children’s Home in 
2008. 

 
We received good reports from Kenya that the children are doing well and 
excelling at school. Joseph has just finished High School and has been 
accepted at Nairobi University. He will start this month. RTW has helped 
to pay for his High School fees which requires going to boarding school in 
Kenya. Thank you to our Partners who have made this possible. Joseph is 
so grateful to have this opportunity. Please pray for Mercy and Joseph as 
they start a new chapter in their lives. 
 
Roger and Mary will be ministering in the States in September in Missouri 
and Texas. In October and November plans are being made to be in 
Switzerland the UK and Kenya. Please pray for wisdom and guidance and 
open doors of ministry as they plan the next couple of months. 
 
3John 1:4- “I have no greater joy than to hear that my children 
walk in truth.” 
 
In His service, 
 
Roger & Mary King 
 
Giving by PayPal 
https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=XBP6LGKUZFNNQ 
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